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HAWTHORNE DRIVE

STORMWATER UPGRADES 

ROAD REHABILITATION 

We will be upgrading the Frankton Stormwater system later this year. We will provide more detailed information on 
timings and disruptions and how we’ll maintain access to residents and business owners once a main contractor 
has been appointed.

We appreciate your patience while we 

complete this important infrastructure 

upgrade. If you have any enquiries about this 

project please contact the Project Manager 

Simon Brackstone on 021 949 669 or 

email simon.brackstone@qldc.govt.nz. 

Map of the upgrade


